March 20, 2020

Dear Finn Families,

This message is to notify you that, in conjunction with our local BOCES and school districts, we are working in partnership with our county's Child Care Resource & Referral (CCR&R) agency, which has updated information about available child care during school closings related to COVID-19. The CCR&Rs will provide information on child care providers to any parent seeking it and will provide enhanced referrals for health care workers and first responders. Enhanced referrals will include facilitating the process of finding an available slot so that parents in these crucial service professions have less legwork to do. To access this service, please contact the CCR&R from the list below that serves **the county where you live**. If you need additional support in identifying or securing childcare services, please do not hesitate to connect with the school directly.

Child Care Services



Allegany, Cattaraugus, Wyoming (585) 268-7605 www.accordcorp.org



Chemung 607-734-3941 www.chemchildcare.com



Steuben and Schuyler 607-776-2126 ext. 236 www.proactioninc.org



Broome, Chenango, Tioga 607-723-8313 www.familyenrichmentnetwork.org